WAREHAM |
CLEAN WATER

COMMITTEE
NOVEMBER 28, 2012

MEMBERS and LIASONS: Ed Pacewicz, Chairman; David Begley, Clerk; Barry C. Cosgrove; Janet Jones; George Hempel.

1. ROLE CALL OF MEMBERS PRESENT :
The Chairman opened the meeting at 6:03 PM . All members were present except for Mr. Cosgrove and there are two

vacancies on the Committee.

2. REVIEW OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS MINUTES :

Minutes of the meeting held on August 22, 2012 were reviewed and accepted by a unanimous vote...4/0/0.Ms. Jones
made the motion to accept, Mr. Hempel seconded the motion.

3. OLD BUSINESS: The Committee discussed the Board of Health proposed Nitrogen regulations. Chairman Pacewicz
mentioned he received a letter addressed to the Wareham Clean Water Committee from the Health Agent thanking the

Committee for their help with the Regulations.
Discussion then turned to the Public Records Request to the Board of Health re: Alternative Septic Systems and records of

how many of these systems are located in Wareham, copies of Certificates of Compliance, signed Operation and
Maintenance agreements, Testing Results, and Deed Restrictions. The Health Department supplied all the records they
had re: Alternative Septic Systems to Chairman Pacewicz to review, who with the assistance of Mr. Begley went through
all the paperwork supplied, line by line . Mr. Pacewicz then summarized all the contents of the records noting what was
found to be up to date and or lacking and what was not found at all and needed to be. Mr. Pacewicz supplied the Health

Agent with a copy of the findings.
4. NEW BUSINESS : None. Chairman Pacewicz asked the members if they wanted any subject to be put on the agenda

to just let the Chair know.
5. NEXT MEETING : January 24, 2012 in Rm. 119 of the Multi-Service Center.

6. CLOSE MEETING : A motion to adjourn was made by Ms, Jones and seconded by Mr. Hempel, the vote was 4/0/0.

the Chairman adjourned the meeting at 7:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted by,

David E. Begley, Clerk

Gility






